Important Info - March 2024

Kinpin Retirement Notice:

Impacted Kingpin Models:

o KP-T-3-C o KP-T-4 o KP-T-4-C
o KP-T-4-E o KP-T-5-C o KP-T-847-BF
o KP-T-847-F o XA-11685

KP-AAR CRUCIFORM

Effective Date: STYLE SHOWN

April 1, 2024 and October 1, 2024

Attention:

All orders for these products will be accepted until effective dates listed below or until inventory is depleted.

Customers should consider the KP-AAR Series and KP-0885 as replacements for their existing kingpins.
Alternate model offerings can be found in the table below. The alternate models share the same dimensions
as their discontinued counterparts.

If you have any questions or require additional product assistance, please contact your account manager or
SAF-HOLLANDCustomer Service at 1-800-876-3929.

RETIRED MODEL ‘ ALTERNATE MODEL OFFERINGS ‘ EFFECTIVE DATE

KP-T-3-C KP-AAR-3-C October 1, 2024

KP-T-4 KP-AAR-4

KP-T-4-C KP-AAR-4-C October 1, 2024

KP-T-4-E KP-AAR-4-E

KP-T-5-C KP-AAR-5-C April 1, 2024

XA-11685 None April 1, 2024

KP-T-847-BF

KP-0885 April 1, 2024
KP-T-847-F
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